We Dine Together Club

Are you interested in joining the We Dine Together Club at GGM?
Turn your form into Mrs. Vayda by September 

WHAT IS IT?- The We Dine Together Club is a group of students from 6th, 7th, &8th grade who meet and decide how to make GGM a welcoming place for students! 
WHO WOULD MAKE A GOOD CLUB MEMBER? - Kind and outgoing students would make great club members!
WHEN DO WE MEET? - We would meet during your lunch.
WHAT TYPES OF THINGS DO WE DO?- Welcome new students, do nice things for students, plan activities for the group to do that make GGM a welcoming place for all! 
 WHEN DOES IT START? – The club will begin October 4th 2022 during your lunch! 

